Tonya Richards

Dec 2012 PC Ucetin

From: Tonya Richards < trichards@marioncoks.net>

vent: Wednesday, November 28, 2012 11:55 AM

To: Brad Vannocker; 'Dan Holub'; 'Dan Mount'; 'David Mueller'; 'David Yearout';

horsetrack03@hotmail.com; Jeff Bina; Jim Schmidt; Lloyd Funk; 'Margo Yates'; Mary

Avery

Cc: Roger Fleming (crfleming@eaglecom.net); Dan Holub; Randy Dallke (rdallke@msn.com)

Subject: December Meeting Cancelled

Board Members,

Our Dec. 6th meeting has been cancelled. The City of Marion has officially withdrawn their application, come to find out, the land was annexed into the city limits by resolution no 12-04 April 30,2012. That case was the only item on our agenda.

I hope you all enjoy your <u>now</u> meeting free holidays. Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. I look forward to seeing everyone in January! We can plan our annual meal in January to welcome our new Planning Commission Members and say farewell to Lloyd Funk, Mary Avery, and Marquetta Eilerts. Thank you guys for your years of service on this board. It has been an honor to get to know each of you.

FROM THE DESK OF:

Tonya Richards, CFM, EPA/AHERA CAI, Director Marion County Planning & Zoning/ Environmental Health 230 E Main

Marion, KS 66861 Phone: (620) 382-2945 Fax: (620) 382-8823